
Stakeholder Consultation on upcoming PM E-DRIVE 

Tender | 4 June 2025 

PM E-DRIVE scheme was notified by Ministry of Heavy Industries (MHI), Govt of India, on 

29th September 2024. Under the scheme, Rs 4,391 Crores has been allocated for 

deployment of 14,028 nos. of e-buses. CESL is nominated as a central agency under this 

scheme for aggregating the demand of electric buses (e-buses) and float RfP for procuring 
e-Buses. 

CESL floated the Expression of Interest (EoI) and aggregated the demand for electric 

buses initially from the 09 nos of cities with 4 million+ population. CESL is pleased to 

invite you to the stakeholder consultation for our upcoming tender for electric buses 

under PM E-DRIVE scheme. This consultation aims to bring together OEMs, Operators, 

Financial Institutions, etc. for suggestions and to discuss on the way forward for the 
upcoming tender. 

The meeting details are as below: 

Date 04th June 2025 

Time 15:00 Hrs to 17:00 Hrs 

Venue CESL Office, 9th Floor, Jeevan Prakash Building, 25, KG Marg, 

Connaught Place, New Delhi – 110001 

Mode Online / In-person 

MS Teams/VC 

Link 

https://msteams.link/161F 

  

 

The meeting is going to be chaired by MD&CEO, CESL. 

A maximum of 2 participants per organization (for in-person attendance) are allowed. 

Given that this meeting involves the tendering of a large number of electric buses and the 

discussions will require clear decisions from the stakeholders, we kindly request that 

senior-level officials with decision-making authority to attend the meeting. You are 
requested to kindly confirm the participation by 03 June 2025 (EOD). 

For queries or clarification, please contact: Mr. Manvendra Singh, Email: 
mchandel@eesl.co.in | Mobile: +91 8510011851 

We value your insights and look forward to your contribution in shaping this important 

initiative. 
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